
From: L Ryley [mailto:lryley@snet.net]  

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 5:00 PM 
To: testimony@housegop.ct.gov 

Cc: zRepresentative Kathleen McCarty; governor.malloy@ct.gov; Sen. Formica, Paul 
Subject: Taxes on veterinary care  

 

Surly you don't plan on placing a tax on veterinarian care 

Costs for vet care is bad enough without adding to it. 

Many seniors like myself , on a fixed income are finding it difficult to afford proper care for my 

pets.  This tax would place an extra burden, and could possibly mean that care for pets would 

suffer. 

Many might even find it necessary to give up their pet. Pets have shown to be beneficial to the 

health and wellbeing to people, especially seniors 

Please consider deleting this tax from the budget. 

 Thank you 

Lucy Ryley 

27 Savi Ave 

Waterford,Ct 06385 

860-442-2424    

 

Lucy Ryley 

Sent from my iPad 

 


